
From: Karla Valente  

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 9:27 PM 
To: 'Karim M Jiwani' 

Subject: RegistryPRO Anti Abuse Policy RSEP Approved 

 
Karim M Jiwani 
President 
RegistryPRO 
Suite 200 The Landing 
375 Water Street 
Vancouver BC, V6B 5C6, Canada 
 
Dear Karim, 
 
ICANN has conducted a preliminary review of RegistryPRO Anti Abuse Policy request, in 
accordance with the Registry Services Evaluation Policy and process set forth at 
http://www.icann.org/registries/rsep/rsep.html. 
 
Based on the information provided, ICANN’s preliminary review did not identify any significant 
competition, security or stability issues. This request has been approved.  
  
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Karla Valente 
Director, gTLD Registry Programs 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)   
Mobile:  +1 310 936 4639   
Skype: kdlvalente 

 

http://www.icann.org/registries/rsep/rsep.html

